
The Livingston County Health Department 

is pleased to offer no-cost 

Vision Screening 

For children entering kindergarten in fall 2021 

 

We currently offer Vision Screening every 2 weeks by appointment 

also 

Special Kindergarten Vision Clinics by appointment on 

Wednesday, August 4, 2021 

9:00 a.m. – 3:30 p.m. 

and 

Wednesday, August 11, 2021 

                 10:00 a.m. – 6:00 p.m. 

 
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please call for an appointment: 

517-546-9850 

Face coverings are required when entering 

LCHD and measures are in place to ensure 

social distancing and safety among clients 

and staff. 
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